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Pass the Pizza Please!

Our monthly Pizza and Planning meeting is scheduled for Saturday, November 1st at 5:30 at Megan’s house. The girls need to bring

· $3.00 for pizza and drinks

· planning supplies; paper, pencil, calendar 

· a good idea for a road trip!!

· old towels and blankets

We would like to precede this meeting with a short parent meeting. (Woohoo!) The goal of this meeting is for everyone to meet everyone, do a bit of house-keeping (bring your check books), and to explain our program goals for the year. Please meet at Megan’s at 5:00pm on Saturday, November 1st.
What’s Going On?

We are planning up a storm… unfortunately, the calendars are already a bit crowded and a lot of our plans will have to be postponed until November. 

Here’s what’s on the books…

· Service – We’re collecting old towels and blankets for Blue Ridge Veterinary hospital. Each girl needs to collect 5-10 and bring to the November 1st meeting.

· Social - laser tag and snacks (11/15) more details to be announced soon.

Here is what’s in the pipeline…

· Fundraiser – “sticky fingers” Thanksgiving craft (11/22?)

· Try it – rock climbing (details tbd)
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Apples by the Truckload

On Sunday, October 5th, 2003, seven girls from our team gathered at Crooked Run Orchard in Purcellville for an Apple Gleaning project. Since you asked..."GLEAN - v. - To gather (grain) left behind by reapers." We picked through all of the apples that had fallen from the trees to find the good ones, bagged them, and loaded them for delivery at Interfaith Relief in Leesburg. The apples will help feed hungry people right here in our own county and are much appreciated. Thanks to Emily, Jennifer, Sarah, Megan, Libby, Tori, and Morgan for participating in the gleaning. Thanks to Tori’s and Megan’s dads for coming with us and BIG THANKS to Mr. C and [image: image3.wmf]Megan who kind of got "stuck" with the delivery and unloading since they had a truck. 

And... Check it out... Sarah got her picture in the Loudoun Times-Mirror! 
More New Faces
Our team is now at a total of 13 as we have added a couple more new members. Megan V joins us from a junior troop in Leesburg and Kendra H joins us from a junior troop in Round Hill. Both girls are 6th graders at Blue Ridge. A BIG welcome to both of you.
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Road Trip!

______________________________________

At our next planning meeting, Saturday 

November 1st, we will begin making 

plans for taking a road trip. So, rattle 

your brains and start thinking of all of 

the places that you might like to go with a group 
of girls your age.

Be prepared to contribute your best ideas to the team by being able to answer the following questions regarding your destination.
_________________________________________________________________________________________


1. I think that our S2B team should go to:



2. Why does this destination appeal to girls my age? 


3. What types of activities would we do there? How many days would we need?


4. What is the best time of year to go?




5. What are some drawbacks to this destination?




6. What would the approximate cost of this trip be? (per person)


____ inexpensive ($0 - $150)  ____ medium ($150-$350)  ____ expensive ($350 or more)



7. Other important information about this destination:

You may also bring pictures, brochures, internet pages, books or other resources that would help us learn more about this destination.
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Road Trip


We need to begin planning now if we want to take a trip in the spring. We’re asking each team member to bring at least one idea for a fun road trip to present to the group. Page 2 of this newsletter is a form that the girls can fill out to “think through” the details of their proposed destination. Can’t think of anyplace to go? Call one of your advisors… we have lots of ideas.

















